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June 15, 2020 

 
VIA E-FILING 
Will Seuffert  
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 
 
Re: In the Matter of Minnesota Power’s  
 Business Development Incentive Rider  
 Docket No. E015/M-20-445 
 Compliance Filing 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert: 
 
Minnesota Power (or the “Company”) has reviewed the recommendations made by the 
Department of Commerce (“Department”) in their May 14th, 2020 comments and agrees 
to add language to its tariff to clarify that a subscriber may receive the rate at multiple 
delivery points as long as each deliviery point independently qualifies.  
 
The Company appreciates the Department’s attention to this matter. Please contact me 
at (218) 723-3963 or dmoeller@allete.com if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
 
David R. Moeller 
Senior Attorney and 
Director of Regulatory Compliance 
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Tiana Heger of the City of Duluth, County of St. Louis, State of Minnesota, says 

that on the 15th day of June, 2020, she served Minnesota Power’s Letter in  

Docket No. E015/M-20-445 on the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission and the Energy 

Resources Division of the Minnesota Department of Commerce via electronic filing. The 

persons on E-Docket’s Official Service List for this Docket were served as requested. 

     
Tiana Heger 
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